Notice: Material Safety Data Sheets (MSDS) to be Replaced by Safety Data Sheets (SDS)
OSHA has recently revised its Hazard Communication Standard (HCS) to align with UN criteria for chemical classification and labeling. New requirements will be phased in between 2013 and 2016. 

Material Safety Data Sheets (MSDS) will now be known as Safety Data Sheets (SDS). Employers must train workers on newly standardized SDS format and label elements by OSHA's first compliance deadline, December 1, 2013. 

We will provide additional information soon. For now, please link here to learn more: https://www.osha.gov/Publications/OSHA3642.pdf
